
VIA Email and CM/RRR                                                                                        June 8, 2022 

Dianna McLean, City Clerk 

Honorable Members of the Taylor City Council  

400 Porter St. 

Taylor, Texas 76574 

 

Dear Taylor City Council:  

 

Pursuant to the Texas Public Information Act, Section 552.001 et seq. of the Texas 

Government Code, Texas Values requests access to and copies of any and all communications, 

including e-mails, letters, and any other written correspondence between you and/or city staff 

and/or any outside organization during the time period of November 1, 2022- June 7, 2023 

pertaining to the following information: 

 

• Co-sponsorship by Taylor Area Ministerial Alliance of the City’s 2022 Very Merry 

Holiday Parade and Celebration 

• Agenda Item 13 of the December 8th, 2022 Taylor City Council meeting 

• Discussions of making the annual Very Merry Holiday Parade a city-only sponsored 

event.  

• Any communication that includes the word “Christmas” 

• Any communication that includes the words “drag queens.” 

 

Responsive records may be sent to me at this email address (info@txvalues.org), or may 

be mailed to me at 1005 Congress, Suite 830, Austin, Texas, 78701. These records are not being 

sought for commercial purposes and their disclosure is in the public interest. Accordingly, I 

request a waiver of all fees associated with this request. If any fee exceeds $40.00, please send 

me a written estimate of costs in advance. 
 

If you choose to deny this request, please provide a written explanation for the denial 

including the specific statutory exemption(s) upon which you rely. Additionally, please provide 

all segregable portions of otherwise exempt material. 
 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Jonathan M. Saenz, Esq. 

President, Texas Values 

 

 
 


